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ADVISORY
August 11, 2023

VENUE FOR THE CONDUCT OF THE CONSULTATIVE WORKSHOP WITH
REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCILS, TVL SUPERVISORS, AND OTHER
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES ON THE RATIONALIZATION OF TVL
SPECIALIZATIONS

In reference to the DM-CT-2023-214 dated August 4, 2023, with the
title Consultative Workshop with the Regional Development Councils,
TVL Supervisors, and other Government Agencies. Please be informed
that the venue for the said activity is at La Fortuna Hotel, 26 A.

Borromeo St., Cebu City.

Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired.

JOCELYN DR AND
Director IV

3" Floor, Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasng Lnty 1600
Telephone Nos.: (02) 8-636-5096; 8-632-7267; Email Address: | wdi@deped gov.p!



